
As	a	resident	of	the	West	Island	for	23	years,	I	highly	value	our	access	to	
green	spaces,	abundant	urban	wildlife,	and	high	quality	of	life	in	this	
sector.	
Climate	change	is	the	biggest	challenge	facing	our	generation	and	preserving	
green	spaces	is	imperative.	The	L'Anse-à-L'Orme	Nature	Park	is	an	important	
wetland	area	for	local	wildlife	and	is	home	to	several	species	that	were	
previously	thought	to	have	vanished	from	the	island	of	Montreal.	
The	L'Anse-à-L'Orme	Nature		Park	is	also	an	important	recreational	area	for	
walkers,	trail	runners	and	cyclists.	
Considering	the	importance	of	this	urban	park	for	local	wildlife	and	
residents,	I	am	in	favor	of	protecting	it	from	further	development.	
	
Katheryn	Kastner	


